
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

We are delighted to invite you to our upcoming 

PARENT / TEACHER SUPPORT MEETINGS  
Saturday, 8 December, 2018 

ADHD & Dyslexia, LD, etc (10:00 - 12:00) - Facilitated by Dr. Ed. Joanne Norris, President & Education Chair, former 
teacher and ADHD, ASC & Dyslexia specialised Coach, Trainer. This support clinic is for parents and teachers who 
need some advice about the management of ADHD and LDs at home and at school. Participants can get their 
questions and concerns answered as well as benefiting from the experiences and strategies of their peers. Parents of 
newly diagnosed children with ADHD can get more of an understanding of this complex condition and leave with a 
few tips about how to address their most pressing concerns at present. Advice about schooling, homework issues, 
behaviour management, sibling rivalry, etc. are welcome.  
 
Autistic Spectrum Issues (12:30 – 14:30) - Facilitated by: Feliciea Jibson, MA Autism, qualified teacher with 15 years 
of special needs experience with students on the autism spectrum and challenging behaviour.  Experience with 
students with severe and profound learning difficulties, autism, physical disabilities and complex medical needs. 
Passionate about quality education for all students with autism, devoting time to research on the latest brain 
development discoveries to make sure she offers the best support for them.  If those who attended her training on 
17 November, 2018 still need more information or have new questions and concerns, this is your opportunity to get 
this information. If you have any unusual questions that you need answered, it would be a good idea to send these in 
advance to info@adhd-edu.be and we will give them to Feliciea in advance of the session.  
 
Annual General Meeting (15:00 – 16:00) We invite all Members to our AGM. This is your chance to have some 
influence over our future programme and goals. Some of the current Board will remain and just need to be re-
elected for another term of office, but we are always looking for new volunteers. Our current Board: Joanne Norris 
(President / Education Chair) Beverley Sinton (Vice-President / Communications Officer); Peter Philips (Treasurer); 
Chantel Fouche (Secretary General); and Laia Vintro-Moreno (Board Member). Volunteers: Patty Truong (Event Co-
ordinator). If you want more information about our Board or our activities and goals, please feel free to contact us 
(info@adhd-edu.be). We will be electing two new Board members and would like to add some volunteers to our 
Steering Committee too. If you are interested in applying, please let us know.  
 

We do look forward to welcoming you at our support meetings and AGM. 

Join us! 
LOCATION:   International Baptist Church (IBC),  
Lange Eikstraat 76,  1970 Wezembeek-Oppem 

AGM Registration for Members: https://buff.ly/2TwOdKq 
 

Support Meetings Registration:  https://buff.ly/2TzeIio 

Members:   Free of charge  Non members:  12 Euro (per family) 
Become a member until summer 2019 https://buff.ly/2KvzqyU 

It is possible to attend one or both meetings for the same fee.  
 

BANK DETAILS: 001-5695038 -50   IBAN: BE86 0015 6950 3850    BIC: GEBABEB 
 

Drinks & Biscuits will be available – Books – Information – Parking available at rear of building 
 

info@adhd-edu.be   
   Phone:    0494    17    74    03     

       Rue    Washington   straat    40     
1050  Brussels  
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